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Middle School

When we return from Christmas break, please make sure that your child’s uniforms fit properly
and guidelines regarding hair, makeup, and jewelry are being followed.  Additionally, it is
imperative that your child comes to school in proper outerwear for recess.  Coats, hats, and
gloves are required for the winter months.  We truly appreciate your support.

On behalf of the middle school team, we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year.  May you enjoy the peace and love this season brings.  We were so proud of
all the effort the kids put into midterm exams.  It is our hope that they have a restful break.  Here
are some key dates we wanted to remind you about when school resumes on Tuesday,
January 3rd:

● Friday, January 6th is Gold and Blue Day
● Friday, January 6th, Service Logs are to be turned in to Mrs. Sisman
● Friday, January 6th, we are having the 6th graders do service at Incarnation, by

helping to set up the church for the PACEM guests.
● Monday, January 9th, 7th and 8th grade have their IRA’s due to Ms. Lowdon
● Thursday, January 12th, is the end of the second quarter.
● Friday, January 13th, school is closed for a teacher/student holiday, due to the

end of the quarter
● Monday, January 16th, school is closed for MLK day
● Tuesday, January 17th, the middle school will be doing the Math MAP test
● Wednesday, January 18th, the middle school will be doing the Reading MAP test
● Friday, January 20th, 2nd Quarter Report Cards will be released
● Monday, January 30th, Reed Golomb and Patrick Drury will meet with our middle

school to discuss positive leaders and role models.  We will also be addressing
this within our Advisory Groups.


